REPORTS FOR PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE

6th JANUARY 2022

FOCUS GROUP
There hasn't been a meeting of the Focus Group since my last report.

However there has been a great deal of email traffic:
· Letter to Michael Gove. This has been received warmly by all recipients – although Michael Gove's office could only send a standard, cut and pasted and unsigned response.
· Size and composition of the Focus Group. Because of the Focus Group's proactive work, a number of other parishes have expressed interest in joining and there is a minority view in the Group that an increased size will add more weight to discussions. I, like some others, take an opposite view. I have reminded them that the clue is in the title and that we would lose focus with a larger number. I am confident that the Group will remain at the 7 original parishes.

The next meeting will be on 10th January 2022.
Chiddingly Action Group
This hasn't met since my last report.

Councillor Michael Smythe OBE                                                    29th December 2021
